## APPENDIX C

Dear Sir/Madam

## Request for Hackney Carriage Fare increase

I have been formally approached with a request to increase the fares charged by hackney carriages. I am therefore consulting with all the Hackney Carriage proprietors on this matter.

I should be grateful if you would complete and return the attached consultation sheet with your views on the proposal and any other ideas you might have or comments you would like to make. The consultation sheet must be returned by 10 November 2021. Any receipts after this date will not be included.

A copy of the current tariff is also enclosed for your information.

Your views and ideas are important in this matter, so please take this opportunity to express them and return the sheets in plenty of time. Please email the completed consultation sheet to licensing@havant.gov.uk

All responses received will be used to inform a report for the Licensing Committee to consider the request to increase fares. Whilst the number of respondents and their views will inform the report/be provided, all personal data will be anonymised, no views will be attributable.

Once we have reviewed all the results of the consultation, I shall contact you and advise of the next step.

In the meantime, should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me

Yours faithfully

Catherine Rayner

Environmental Health Manager (Food, Safety & Licensing)

## TAXI FARE/TARIFF CONSULTATION 2021

1)	Do you agree there should be an increase in the taxi tariff/fare?
	YES/NO

- 2) Do agree with the following proposals that have been submitted?
  - a) Flag drop £3.00 (currently £2.40), as currently for the first 154m.
    YES/NO
  - b) Rolling mile £1.80 (currently £1.70). This would mean reducing the distance to 179m @20p.

YES/NO

c) From 18.00hrs on Christmas Eve to 24.00hrs on Christmas Day and from 18.00 on New Year's Eve to 24.00hrs on New Year's Day – fare plus 100% (currently 50%)

YES/NO

3) Any other proposals/ideas/comments regarding a fare increase, please detail below:

**Privacy Statement:** By providing your personal data below, you are consenting to us processing your details to confirm you are hackney carriage proprietor and ensure there are no duplicate entries. You have the right to withdraw your consent, if you do, we will not be able to take your views into consideration. You have a number of rights on how your data is used, including the right to object, for more information please see <a href="https://www.havant.gov.uk/privacy-policy">https://www.havant.gov.uk/privacy-policy</a>

Name:

Signature:

Hackney Carriage Licence Number/s held:

Date:

Please return this consultation form to the Licensing Team by emailing it to <a href="mailto:licensing@havant.gov.uk">licensing@havant.gov.uk</a> by the 10 November 2021.

Responses received after this date will not be accepted.